
Bicycle Security 
 

Bike theft is common throughout the ACT. There have been instances of bike thefts from within NAS 

common bike storage areas and from unit storage cages. Entry has usually been gained by the 

perpetrators “tailgating” residents and entering through the garage. Please be alert to this 

possibility. 

Security in NAS is quite robust, with CCTV coverage of the garage entry/exit doors and carparks 

being a general disincentive to thieves. Doors adjacent to the garage entry have also been 

strengthened against forced opening. 

Bike owners are responsible for the security of their bikes. All residents are urged to lock their 

bicycles securely and follow the “Lock it or lose it” guidelines provided by the ACT Police. See: 

https://www.police.act.gov.au/safety-and-security/property-crime-prevention/lock-it-or-lose-it 

In particular, you should photograph your bicycle and complete a “Bike Passport”—copy attached. 

Any suspicious activity in the garage, or actual theft should be reported to the Building Manager 

with details of a possible time frame so that CCTV can be examined and a report be given to police. 

https://www.police.act.gov.au/safety-and-security/property-crime-prevention/lock-it-or-lose-it
http://www.newactonsouth.com.au/docs-public/21326%20afp%20act%20policing%20bike%20theft%20camapign%20dl%20brochure_04.pdf

